Fort Bragg City Council 416 N franklin st Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Dear members of the city council,

I am writing this in support of the Noyo Center's application for an LCP Amendment and permits for the Laboneatory. I am born and raised in Fort Bragg, third generation and after completion of my education decided to return to home to raise my family. I applaud your difficult work and am grateful for your support for the Noyo Center. I have had a change in employment in the last year and now have some time to volunteer for this amazing and wonderful organization. I am proud of the support from the city and all you have done to accomplish the ability for the Noyo center to obtain the 11.5 acres on the previous mill site. This vision is important for our local economy as well as the health of our environment and local ecosytems. Thank you for your support of this LCP amendment.

Sincerely,

Junice Wilson